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Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents singalong with
Archie

On Wednesday 5 July our Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents welcomed Archie Holden for a sing-along session.

It was a lovely afternoon filled with plenty of dancing, singing and laughter and our residents had smiles on their faces for the

whole afternoon.

Archie sang a mix of 50s, 60s and 70s music which was fantastic. We love having Archie at our Home and look forward to him

returning next month!

 

 

 

 


